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Friday, July 04, 2025   

Dear Students and Parents/Guardians 

Re: Arrangements for GCSE Results Day – Thursday 21st August 2025 

I hope this letter finds you and your families safe and well. As we approach the end 
of the academic year, I would like to inform you of the arrangements for GCSE 
Results Day, which will take place on Thursday 21st August 2025. 

To minimise congestion and to allow time for students to speak with staff regarding 
their future plans, we have arranged staggered collection times as follows: 

Time  Surnames 

8:30 – 9:00 am  A – F 

9:30 – 10:00 am  G – J 

10:00 – 10:30 am  K – M 

10:30 – 11:00 am  N – P 

11:00 – 11:30 am  Q – S 

11:30 – 12:00 pm  T – Z 

After collecting their results, students will have the opportunity to speak with staff 
from Holy Family Sixth Form College for course enrolment. For students intending to 
continue their studies elsewhere, many local colleges provide application forms on 
their websites, and we encourage early applications. Members of the Senior 
Leadership Team and Careers staff will also be available on the day to provide 
advice and guidance. 

If you are unable to attend Results Day in person and would like to receive your 
results via email, please contact Mrs R. Bell, Exams Officer, at 
r.bell@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our Year 11 students the very 
best of luck for Results Day. We are confident that your hard work and determination 
will be reflected in your achievements. You have made us incredibly proud, and you 
are a credit to both yourselves and your families. 

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
k.parker@holyfamilyhighschool.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs K Parker 
Deputy Head Teacher, Quality of Education and Curriculum 
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